STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

2800 BERLIN TURNFIKE, P.O, BOX 317546
NEWINGTON, CONNECTICUT 06131-7546

Phone:

BY CERTIFIED MAIL (860) 594-2875

NOTICE OF CITATION HEARING
www.ct.oovidot

Thursday, March 10, 2016 at 10:00 a.m.

DOCKET NO. 1601-C-7-1.

Valley Livery & Limo, LLC
488 Main Street
Ansonia, CT 06401

The records of the department indicate you are the holder of Permit No. 3101. The records of the
department further indicate that you are in violation of the following Connecticut General Statutes (CGS)
and/or Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies (RCSA) CGS Section 13b-102, 13b-103, 13b-106 as
amended, by violating the terms of the permit which requires the permit holder to comply with all pertinent
motor vehicle laws and other statutes, and/or rules, regulations and orders of the Department.

More specifically:

)

2)

3)

On January 4, 2016, Carlos Redick, Connecticut Department of Transportation (ConnDOT) Vehicle
Inspector, brought to the Department insurance cards for Valley Livery & Limo, LLC vehicles
however, one vehicle insurance card was missing for Plate L7145L, VIN: 2G1WB58K889114670. We
sent you a letter requesting you provide proof of insurance for that vehicle with by January 19, 2016.
To date we have not received the proof of insurance. This is a direct violation of CGS Section 14-29
which requires operators of motor vehicles in livery service, to furnish insurance.

It was at this time that the Department noticed that Valley Livery & Limo, LLC, has permit authority
for 14 “L” plates for government use under Logisticare. We do not have a current contract for you on
file. Your permit authority is only good for use under a current government contract. On January 4,
2016, 1 sent you a letter requesting you submit a current contract to us by January 19, 2016. To date
we have not received the contract. Inability to provide a current contract will result in a hearing to
determine if your permit should be revoked regarding the 14 “L” plates.

On January 6, 2015, you put 3 “L” plates on hold. They expired on January 6, 2016, Failure to have
all plates registered and in use is a direct violation of your permit authority which requires all vehicles
to be registered within thirty (30) days of issuance of the permit. This is also a direct violation of
Regulation of State Agency Section 16-325-9 which states “Motor vehicles which have been removed
from livery service for a period of six (6) months or more shall be approved by the Commtission prior
to reuse in livery service”,
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Therefore, pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes Section 4-182, as amended, you are hereby directed
to appear at the Newington office of the Department of Transportation, 2800 Berlin Turnpike,
Newington, Connecticut, Conference Room A on Thursday, March 10, 2016 at 10:00 a.m, for a citation
hearing to show cause why this permit should not be revoked or suspended or a civil penalty imposed for
failure to comply with the applicable provisions of the Connecticut General Statutes and/or the Regulations
of Connecticut State Agencies as stated above.

Dated at Newington, Connecticut on this 28th day of January.
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